
Gift Certificates for WCG Workshops:
� The ideal gift for every lettering enthusiast �

Do friends and family implore you for gift suggestions for your birthday or holidays? 
Would you like to take a workshop but have difficulty fitting it into your budget?  

Consider requesting a gift certificate that can be redeemed toward the cost of a WCG workshop. 

Gift certificates can be ordered in any denomination. Just complete this form and mail it with a check to
the address below. WCG will mail a hand-lettered gift certificate to you or the recipient, as you specify. 

Gift certificates are redeemable for Washington Calligraphers Guild workshops only and are valid for one year.
Workshop information can be found in the WCG Workshop Bulletin or at www.calligraphersguild.org. 
Please note that the certificate will not guarantee a spot in a particular workshop; 
the recipient must follow standard registration procedures and is subject to all registration rules. 

YOUR NAME: __________________________________________________________

ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________________

CITY: _________________________________  STATE: _______  ZIP: ____________

*PHONE or E-MAIL: __________________________________   *if we have questions

RECIPIENT’S NAME: ____________________________________________________

ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________________

CITY: _________________________________  STATE: _______  ZIP: ____________

Do you want WCG to mail the gift certificate to you or directly to the recipient? _________________

� DOLLAR AMOUNT OF GIFT CERTIFICATE: $ __________________

Make check for this amount (payable to Washington Calligraphers Guild) and mail it along with
this form to: Kara Koppanyi, 9 Cormer Court #103, Timonium, MD 21093.


